
MOSQUITO

INSECT REPELLENT
PUMP SPRAY
DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE
Deet 34.2%

Related toluamide 1.8%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USE
REG. NO. 26580 P.C.P. ACT

CAUTION  FLAMMABLE

NET CONTENTS 100 ML

Repels mosquitos, black flies, stable flies, ticks, chiggers
and fleas.  

DIRECTION: Hold container upright and spray clothing (except
synthetics) and exposed skin, except face, as to provide a
thin uniform film.  TO APPLY TO FACE: spray palm of hand and
spread evenly on face and neck, except near eyes and mouth. 
Re-apply as necessary. 

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. DO NOT USE ON
INFANTS OR TODDLERS.  Do not use on rayon, dynel or acetate. 
Do not spray on plants.  May damage furniture finishes,
plastics and painted surfaces.  Harmful if swallowed.  Do not
contaminate food, utensils or any body of water.  Use under
well ventilated conditions.  Flammable.  Keep away from open
flame or spark. 

FIRST AID: In case of eyes contact, flush eyes with water for
15 minutes.  If ingested, do not induce vomiting - consult
physician immediately or a poison control center bringing
container with you.  If irritation develops, consult
physician.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse container.  Wrap and dispose of empty
container with household garbage. 

MANUFACTURED FOR: GALARNO, C.P. 356, ST-CHARLES-SUR-RICHELIEU,
QUEBEC, JOH 2G0
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Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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